
From:   Don Hoehn   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   March 30, 2011

Subject:   FCC File No. 0215-EX-ST-2011
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Ghaffari,
In response to your inquiry, the present content of the application is not confidential. However, due to
foregoing circumstances a request for expedited consideration is warranted. The forthcoming request for
expedited consideration will contain specific information for which confidential treatment is sought.

The following attachments will be uploaded shortly:

1) A confidentiality request in accordance with the rules in Section 0.459 that lists the nine questions and
responses.

2) A Confidential Items List

3) A request for expedited consideration
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